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Reference: Date: 

NTB14-101a January 21, 2016
 
 
 
 
 

VOLUNTARY SAFETY RECALL CAMPAIGN 
2013 ALTIMA SECONDARY HOOD LATCH INSPECTION 

 
 
 
 
 

CAMPAIGN ID #: R1413 
 

APPLIED VEHICLES: 2013 Altima (L33) 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

This bulletin has been superseded by NTB16-011 
 

VOLUNTARY SAFETY RECALL CAMPAIGN 
2013 – 2015 ALTIMA; HOOD LOCK ASSEMBLY REPLACEMENT 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Nissan Bulletins are intended for use by qualified technicians, not 'do-it-yourselfers'.  Qualified technicians are 
properly trained individuals who have the equipment, tools, safety instruction, and know-how to do a job 
properly and safely. NOTE: If you believe that a described condition may apply to a particular vehicle, DO 
NOT assume that it does.  See your Nissan dealer to determine if this applies to your vehicle. 
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